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Transmittal 2279, dated April 12, 2019, is being rescinded and replaced by Transmittal 2282, dated, 
April 25, 2019 to add specialty hospitals to business requirements 11271.1 and 11271.2 for the CLFS 
mailing and to extend the effective and implementation dates. All other information remains the same. 
 
SUBJECT: Direct Mailing Notification to the Medicare Administrative Contractors (MACs) 
Regarding Clinical Laboratory Fee Schedule (CLFS) 
 


